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PRE-EVENT NOTIFICATION 
 

INDOOR PAN AMERICAN CUPS 2017 (MEN AND WOMEN)  

Georgetown, GUYANA: between 14 and 22 of October 2017 

 

The Pan American Hockey Federation (PAHF) is pleased to call your National Teams to participate 

at the Indoor Pan American Cups 2017 (Men and Women) that will take place at the city of 

Georgetown, Guyana between 14 and 22 of October 2017, as the final dates will be adjusted subject 

to the schedule, considering the number of teams participating. 
 

This tournament is the Continental Qualifier to the FIH Indoor World Cups, to be held in Berlin, 

Germany, from 7 to 11 of February 2018. The champions from both men and women’s competition 

will qualify to the FIH Indoor World Cup. All PAHF member nations are entitled to join the Indoor Pan 

American Cups. The plan of competition and fixture will be released by the PAHF Competitions 

Committee, after confirmed entries. 
 

The latest FIH Indoor Rules and FIH Indoor Tournament Regulations will be followed for the 

competition and will be the reference for detailed information. According to the recent updates 

approved by PAHF Board of Directors to the PAHF Financial Responsibility Chart, each National 

Team will pay to the PAHF a non-refundable inscription fee of US$1,000.00 (one thousand 

American dollars), plus the deposit fee of US$2,500.00 (two thousand and five hundred American 

dollars) which will be refunded upon teams participation. 

 

DEADLINE TO CONFIRM PARTICIPATION: 30th of APRIL 2017 

IMPORTANT:  Team entries are confirmed upon the payment of the inscription fee and deposit. 

ENTRIES AND RESPECTIVE PAYMENTS ARE MADE TO THE PAHF. 
 

The Organizing Committee from Guyana will assist National Associations with the arrangements for 

accommodation, meals, transport and any other issues that may arise. Also, the PAHF Event 

Coordinator (lauramac@panamhockey.org) will be available to provide information, support and 

address demands regarding the participation at the Event. 
 

 

Pan American Hockey Federation web page: www.panamhockey.org  

 

Please do not hesitate contacting me if you need any additional information. 

 

Considerately, 

 

 

 

Julio F Neves 

PAHF Managing Director 

Julio.Neves@panamhockey.org 
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